
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Steve Gemignani
To: Preston, Dean (BOS)
Cc: PrestonStaff (BOS); Major, Erica (BOS); savesharedspaces@growsf.org
Subject: Please make Shared Spaces permanent!
Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 12:48:18 PM

 

Dear Supervisor Preston,

I'm a resident of District 5. I am emailing you in support of the Mayor's legislation to make the
Shared Spaces program permanent.

I love outdoor dining. During this awful pandemic, it created a safe way for us to eat out and
support our local businesses.

Even though indoor dining is slowly re-opening, we shouldn't shut down the Shared Spaces
program. Outdoor dining has given our neighborhoods a new energy, and has transformed our
streets into communities.

Please make outdoor dining permanent so we can continue to enjoy great food outdoors.

Thank you,

mailto:sjg415@gmail.com
mailto:dean.preston@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:erica.major@sfgov.org
mailto:savesharedspaces@growsf.org


From: Frances Petris
To: Chan, Connie (BOS); Stefani, Catherine (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS); Mar, Gordon (BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS);

Haney, Matt (BOS); Melgar, Myrna (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Walton, Shamann (BOS);
Safai, Ahsha (BOS)

Cc: ChanStaff (BOS); StefaniStaff, (BOS); PeskinStaff (BOS); Marstaff (BOS); PrestonStaff (BOS); Haneystaff (BOS);
MelgarStaff (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; RonenStaff (BOS); Waltonstaff (BOS); SafaiStaff (BOS); Major, Erica
(BOS); savesharedspaces@growsf.org

Subject: Please make Shared Spaces permanent!
Date: Sunday, December 19, 2021 2:27:23 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Hello,
I am emailing you in support of the Mayor's legislation to make the Shared Spaces program permanent.

I love outdoor dining. During this awful pandemic, it created a safe way for us to eat out and support our local
businesses.

Even though indoor dining is slowly re-opening, we shouldn't shut down the Shared Spaces program. Outdoor
dining has given our neighborhoods a new energy, and has transformed our streets into communities.

Please make outdoor dining permanent so we can continue to enjoy great food outdoors.

Thank you,

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:frances.petris@gmail.com
mailto:connie.chan@sfgov.org
mailto:catherine.stefani@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:gordon.mar@sfgov.org
mailto:dean.preston@sfgov.org
mailto:matt.haney@sfgov.org
mailto:Myrna.Melgar@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:stefanistaff@sfgov.org
mailto:peskinstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:marstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:haneystaff@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:mandelmanstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ronenstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:waltonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:safaistaff@sfgov.org
mailto:erica.major@sfgov.org
mailto:erica.major@sfgov.org
mailto:savesharedspaces@growsf.org


From: Tim Pennell
To: Stefani, Catherine (BOS)
Cc: StefaniStaff, (BOS); Major, Erica (BOS); savesharedspaces@growsf.org
Subject: Please make Shared Spaces permanent!
Date: Sunday, December 19, 2021 2:26:25 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisor Stefani,

I'm a resident of District 2. I am emailing you in support of the Mayor's legislation to make the Shared Spaces
program permanent.

I love outdoor dining. During this awful pandemic, it created a safe way for us to eat out and support our local
businesses.

Even though indoor dining is slowly re-opening, we shouldn't shut down the Shared Spaces program. Outdoor
dining has given our neighborhoods a new energy, and has transformed our streets into communities.

Please make outdoor dining permanent so we can continue to enjoy great food outdoors.

Thank you,

Tim Pennell

mailto:tim.pennell@yahoo.com
mailto:catherine.stefani@sfgov.org
mailto:stefanistaff@sfgov.org
mailto:erica.major@sfgov.org
mailto:savesharedspaces@growsf.org


 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Tobias M. Everlien Berardo
To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Stefani, Catherine (BOS); Chan, Connie (BOS); Preston, Dean (BOS);

Mar, Gordon (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Haney, Matt (BOS); Melgar, Myrna (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS);
Walton, Shamann (BOS)

Cc: ChanStaff (BOS); Major, Erica (BOS); Haneystaff (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; Marstaff (BOS); MelgarStaff
(BOS); PeskinStaff (BOS); PrestonStaff (BOS); RonenStaff (BOS); SafaiStaff (BOS);
savesharedspaces@growsf.org; StefaniStaff, (BOS); Waltonstaff (BOS)

Subject: Please make Shared Spaces permanent!
Date: Sunday, September 26, 2021 10:58:29 AM

 

Hi, I am emailing you in support of the Mayor's legislation to make the Shared Spaces
program permanent. I love outdoor dining. During this awful pandemic, it created a safe way
for us to eat out and support our local businesses. Even though indoor dining is slowly re-
opening, we shouldn't shut down the Shared Spaces program. Outdoor dining has given our
neighborhoods a new energy, and has transformed our streets into communities. Please make
outdoor dining permanent so we can continue to enjoy great food outdoors. Thank you,
Tobias Berardo

mailto:tobias.berardo@gmail.com
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:catherine.stefani@sfgov.org
mailto:connie.chan@sfgov.org
mailto:dean.preston@sfgov.org
mailto:gordon.mar@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:matt.haney@sfgov.org
mailto:Myrna.Melgar@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:erica.major@sfgov.org
mailto:haneystaff@sfgov.org
mailto:mandelmanstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:marstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:peskinstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ronenstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:safaistaff@sfgov.org
mailto:savesharedspaces@growsf.org
mailto:stefanistaff@sfgov.org
mailto:waltonstaff@sfgov.org


 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: serena cutts
To: Mandelman, Rafael (BOS)
Cc: Major, Erica (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; savesharedspaces@growsf.org
Subject: Please make Shared Spaces permanent!
Date: Monday, February 21, 2022 11:25:13 PM

 

Dear Supervisor Mandelman,

I'm a resident of District 8. I am emailing you in support of the Mayor's legislation to make the
Shared Spaces program permanent.

I love outdoor dining. During this awful pandemic, it created a safe way for us to eat out and
support our local businesses.

Even though indoor dining is slowly re-opening, we shouldn't shut down the Shared Spaces
program. Outdoor dining has given our neighborhoods a new energy, and has transformed our
streets into communities.

Please make outdoor dining permanent so we can continue to enjoy great food outdoors.

Thank you,
Seriously, thank you! 

Serena 
-- 
“What lies behind us and what lies before us are tiny matters compared to what lies within us.”
~Ralph Waldo Emerson

mailto:sdcutts@gmail.com
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:erica.major@sfgov.org
mailto:mandelmanstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:savesharedspaces@growsf.org


From: Feinberg, Giles (BOS)
To: Luke Maitland; Stefani, Catherine (BOS)
Cc: StefaniStaff, (BOS); Major, Erica (BOS); savesharedspaces@growsf.org
Subject: RE: Please make Shared Spaces permanent!
Date: Monday, July 18, 2022 1:10:23 PM

Good afternoon Luke,
Thank you for reaching out to Supervisor Stefani regarding the Shared Spaces program. I will be sure to pass along
your email directly to the Supervisor. Thank you again for reaching out.

-----Original Message-----
From: Luke Maitland <luke.maitland@me.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 17, 2022 1:01 PM
To: Stefani, Catherine (BOS) <catherine.stefani@sfgov.org>
Cc: StefaniStaff, (BOS) <stefanistaff@sfgov.org>; Major, Erica (BOS) <erica.major@sfgov.org>;
savesharedspaces@growsf.org
Subject: Please make Shared Spaces permanent!

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisor Stefani,

I'm a resident of District 2 (we live on Broadway and Fillmore). I am emailing you in support of the Mayor's
legislation to make the Shared Spaces program permanent.

I love outdoor dining. During this awful pandemic, it created a safe way for us to eat out and support our local
businesses.

Even though indoor dining is slowly re-opening, we shouldn't shut down the Shared Spaces program. Outdoor
dining has given our neighborhoods a new energy, and has transformed our streets into communities.

Please make outdoor dining permanent so we can continue to enjoy great food outdoors.

Thank you,

Luke Maitland

2275 Broadway, Apt 205

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:giles.feinberg@sfgov.org
mailto:luke.maitland@me.com
mailto:catherine.stefani@sfgov.org
mailto:stefanistaff@sfgov.org
mailto:erica.major@sfgov.org
mailto:savesharedspaces@growsf.org


From: Luke Maitland
To: Stefani, Catherine (BOS)
Cc: StefaniStaff, (BOS); Major, Erica (BOS); savesharedspaces@growsf.org
Subject: Please make Shared Spaces permanent!
Date: Sunday, July 17, 2022 1:01:12 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisor Stefani,

I'm a resident of District 2 (we live on Broadway and Fillmore). I am emailing you in support of the Mayor's
legislation to make the Shared Spaces program permanent.

I love outdoor dining. During this awful pandemic, it created a safe way for us to eat out and support our local
businesses.

Even though indoor dining is slowly re-opening, we shouldn't shut down the Shared Spaces program. Outdoor
dining has given our neighborhoods a new energy, and has transformed our streets into communities.

Please make outdoor dining permanent so we can continue to enjoy great food outdoors.

Thank you,

Luke Maitland

2275 Broadway, Apt 205

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:luke.maitland@me.com
mailto:catherine.stefani@sfgov.org
mailto:stefanistaff@sfgov.org
mailto:erica.major@sfgov.org
mailto:savesharedspaces@growsf.org


From: Carycarp
To: Stefani, Catherine (BOS)
Cc: StefaniStaff, (BOS); Major, Erica (BOS); savesharedspaces@growsf.org
Subject: Please make Shared Spaces permanent!
Date: Friday, July 8, 2022 1:47:31 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisor Stefani,

I'm a resident of District 2. I am emailing you in support of the Mayor's legislation to make the Shared Spaces
program permanent.

I love outdoor dining. During this awful pandemic, it created a safe way for us to eat out and support our local
businesses.

Even though indoor dining is slowly re-opening, we shouldn't shut down the Shared Spaces program. Outdoor
dining has given our neighborhoods a new energy, and has transformed our streets into communities.

Please make outdoor dining permanent so we can continue to enjoy great food outdoors.

Thank you,

Thanks,
Cary Carpenter

mailto:carycarp@yahoo.com
mailto:catherine.stefani@sfgov.org
mailto:stefanistaff@sfgov.org
mailto:erica.major@sfgov.org
mailto:savesharedspaces@growsf.org


 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Rick Dell"Ara
To: Ronen, Hillary
Cc: Major, Erica (BOS); RonenStaff (BOS); savesharedspaces@growsf.org
Subject: Please make Shared Spaces permanent!
Date: Saturday, June 18, 2022 6:04:55 PM

 

Dear Supervisor Ronen, I'm a resident of District 9. I am emailing you in support of the
Mayor's legislation to make the Shared Spaces program permanent. I love outdoor dining.
During this awful pandemic, it created a safe way for us to eat out and support our local
businesses. Even though indoor dining is slowly re-opening, we shouldn't shut down the
Shared Spaces program. Outdoor dining has given our neighborhoods a new energy, and has
transformed our streets into communities. Please make outdoor dining permanent so we can
continue to enjoy great food outdoors. Thank you,
-- 
Rick

mailto:rickdellara@gmail.com
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:erica.major@sfgov.org
mailto:ronenstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:savesharedspaces@growsf.org


From: Feinberg, Giles (BOS)
To: Sheila Andrus; Stefani, Catherine (BOS)
Cc: StefaniStaff, (BOS); Major, Erica (BOS); savesharedspaces@growsf.org
Subject: RE: Please make Shared Spaces permanent!
Date: Monday, May 9, 2022 9:43:55 AM

Good morning Sheila,
Thank you for reaching out to Supervisor Stefani regarding the Shared Spaces program. I will be sure to pass along
your request directly to the Supervisor. You can find out more information about the Shared Spaces transition here:
https://sf.gov/topics/shared-spaces .  You may always provide your feedback directly to the Shared Spaces program
by email here: sharedspaces@sfgov.org

-----Original Message-----
From: Sheila Andrus <smandrus@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 8, 2022 5:07 PM
To: Stefani, Catherine (BOS) <catherine.stefani@sfgov.org>
Cc: StefaniStaff, (BOS) <stefanistaff@sfgov.org>; Major, Erica (BOS) <erica.major@sfgov.org>;
savesharedspaces@growsf.org
Subject: Please make Shared Spaces permanent!

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisor Stefani,

I'm a resident of District 2. I am emailing you in support of the Mayor's legislation to make the Shared Spaces
program permanent.

I love outdoor dining. During this awful pandemic, it created a safe way for us to eat out and support our local
businesses.

Even though indoor dining is slowly re-opening, we shouldn't shut down the Shared Spaces program. Outdoor
dining has given our neighborhoods a new energy, and has transformed our streets into communities.

Please make outdoor dining permanent so we can continue to enjoy great food outdoors.

Thank you,

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:giles.feinberg@sfgov.org
mailto:smandrus@gmail.com
mailto:catherine.stefani@sfgov.org
mailto:stefanistaff@sfgov.org
mailto:erica.major@sfgov.org
mailto:savesharedspaces@growsf.org
https://sf.gov/topics/shared-spaces


From: Sheila Andrus
To: Stefani, Catherine (BOS)
Cc: StefaniStaff, (BOS); Major, Erica (BOS); savesharedspaces@growsf.org
Subject: Please make Shared Spaces permanent!
Date: Sunday, May 8, 2022 5:07:08 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisor Stefani,

I'm a resident of District 2. I am emailing you in support of the Mayor's legislation to make the Shared Spaces
program permanent.

I love outdoor dining. During this awful pandemic, it created a safe way for us to eat out and support our local
businesses.

Even though indoor dining is slowly re-opening, we shouldn't shut down the Shared Spaces program. Outdoor
dining has given our neighborhoods a new energy, and has transformed our streets into communities.

Please make outdoor dining permanent so we can continue to enjoy great food outdoors.

Thank you,

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:smandrus@gmail.com
mailto:catherine.stefani@sfgov.org
mailto:stefanistaff@sfgov.org
mailto:erica.major@sfgov.org
mailto:savesharedspaces@growsf.org

